
June 2024

Dear Parents,

We are thrilled to welcome students and families to third grade! As
the school year begins in August, basic school supplies will be
available in your child’s classroom. We would greatly appreciate
these items be brought in the first week of school:

● 5 fine point Expo black markers and white board eraser* (socks make

great erasers)

● 1 package Crayola Twistable colored pencils
● 1 package Crayola Twistable crayons
● 1 package Crayola fine tip markers
● Large plastic pencil box
● Scissors (pointed tip for kids, 5 inch)
● 6 glue sticks*
● Box of tissues*
● 1 box of pencils (Ticonderoga are best)*
● 2 Highlighters*

Thank you for your support. We are looking forward to working with
you and your child. Have a wonderful summer!

The Third Grade Team,

Mrs. Arsenault
Mrs. Bradford
Miss Kierstead
Mrs. Pearson

*communal supplies for classroom


